
 
CITY OF KELOWNA 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
Date: January 25, 2005 
 
File No.: 0540-00 
   
To: City Manager 
 
From: Planning & Corporate Services Department  
 
Purpose: To appoint a new member to the Advisory Planning Commission 
 
Report Prepared by: Shelley Gambacort 
 
 
1.0 RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
THAT Council appoint Lorne Antle to the Advisory Planning Commission effective 
immediately for the term expiring December 31, 2005; 
 
2.0 SUMMARY
 
The Advisory Planning Commission (APC) currently has one vacancy due to George 
Babcook recently resigning his position after serving for four years on the APC.   As a result 
of this vacancy the Planning & Corporate Services Department recommends that Lorne Antle 
be appointed to the vacant position on the Advisory Planning Commission for the remainder 
of this term ending December 31, 2005.  Lorne has been serving as an alternate member for 
the past 10 months and has been actively involved with the APC, in this alternate capacity, at 
the majority of meetings since his appointment. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Andrew Bruce  
Development Services Manager 
 
Approved for inclusion  
 
R.L. (Ron) Mattiussi, ACP, MCIP 
Director of Planning & Development Services 
 
AB/SG/sg 


